
Date : 15/10/2019

Dr. (Mrs.) Shruti Gupta

Director Principal

Brilliant Public School

NOTICE (for Students)

Seepat Road, Bahatarai, Bilaspur (C.G.) 495006
Ph:8251822772 / 74, 9425533669 (WW)

Holiday on 19th October 2019 i.e. Saturday (Third Saturday)

Cir. No. BPS/ Cir./ 2019-20/ Oct./ 133/ III Saturday/ Students 


